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Dear Yaniv Ben-Arie 

About your application for Transfer of Residence (ToR) relief

Thank you for your application for ToR relief.

We have approved your application and given you the following Unique Reference Number (URN), 06673923.

Your URN only covers imports which arrive in the UK from 07/01/2024 to 07/01/2025  

What you need to do now

You need to now complete an import declaration if the goods that you’re bringing to the United Kingdom are entering the country separately to your arrival.
If you are using a shipper or agent to assist with your move, you need to give your URN to them so they can make an import declaration on your behalf.

This authorisation also allows you, or persons acting on your behalf, the ability to use the appropriate Special Combined-nomenclature Code outlined in
Chapter 99 of the Tariff of the United Kingdom reference document when completing a written or electronic import declaration. This will allow you to use
this single code to declare all your household effects, with the exclusion of excise goods or those subject to any prohibition or restriction.

You can access the Tariff of the United Kingdom reference document at: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reference-document-for-the-
customs-tariff-establishment-eu-exit-regulations-2020

 Restricted goods will need to be identified separately on the import declaration, in case of Border Force inspection.

You are responsible for telling your agent or shipper if you are importing any goods which are not covered by this relief. 

More information

Information on the application process for ToR can be found here:
 

For further information about the Transfer of Residence relief, go to:
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/transfer-of-residence-to-great-britain

Notification of vehicle arrival

Information is available in large print, audio and Braille formats.
Text Relay service prefix number – 18001
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If you are importing a vehicle into the UK, you must make a Notification of Vehicle Arrival (NOVA) application once the vehicle has arrived in the UK. To do
this, email:
• your full name
• your address
• your URN
• a copy of your official vehicle details - certificate of title and date of vehicle arrival to ecsm.nchcars@hmrc.gov.uk or ring us on 0300 322 7071 for advice.

Please put ‘NOVA application’ in the subject heading on the email.

Legislation

The legislation used to make our decision is The Customs (Reliefs from a Liability to Import Duty and Miscellaneous Amendments) (EU Exit) Regulations
2020 - Section 1. 

Important information about communicating by email

If you choose to email us, please be aware that email is not secure. The main risk is that information sent by email could be changed or read by someone
else before it reaches us. Please only use email to contact us or send us information if you accept the risks.

If you have any doubt that an email has come from HMRC, then do not click on any links, give any personal details or reply to the email. You should send
the email to us at phishing@hmrc.gov.uk
Yours sincerely 

Lorraine MacLeod

Information is available in large print, audio and Braille formats.
Text Relay service prefix number – 18001
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